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Friday 22 September 2023 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

Re: Meet the Tutor Evening 

We are delighted to be able to welcome you and your child on site for our Meet the Tutor event on 

Thursday 5th October. The evening is an excellent opportunity for students and parents to meet their new 

tutor and to discuss the start of secondary school life. The tutor is the person who students spend every 

morning with when they arrive to school and is a point of contact for you in school. This event will allow 

you to hear from them about how your child has been getting on in the first few weeks of this new 

academic year.  

Tutors will be available for appointments between 4.00 and 6.30pm. These can be booked via School Cloud 

and instructions for booking appointments are in the attached document. The event will be held in the Jon 

Egging hall and this can be accessed via the main Glenmoor reception through the blue gates.  

We would like your child to have the chance to show you how confident they have become around the site 

and share with you a little of their new school life at the academies so during the evening, there will be the 

opportunity for your child to take you on a self-guided tour following a set route. Please feel free to tour 

the school during the evening either before or after your tutor appointment. There will be members of the 

year 7 team, student leaders and senior staff on hand for any questions. 

We are still very early on in the academic year therefore tutors do not have insight into subject specific 

performance. They will be able to discuss how well your child has settled into the school year and give you 

the chance to raise any concerns about their wellbeing. If you do have any subject specific concerns, 

please contact the class teacher for that subject. Later in the academic year, there will be a subject evening 

to discuss your child’s progress with each of their teachers. 

We look forward to seeing you. 

Yours sincerely, 

  

Megan Taylor 

Assistant Principal 

mtaylor@glenmoorandwinton.org.uk  
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